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We celebrated Safer Internet Day on 11th February 2025 along with many schools and other 
organisations across the globe. This year’s theme was ‘Too good to be true? Protecting 
yourself and others from scams online‘  

Tony and Lincoln, sixth formers from Bexley Grammar came in and delivered assemblies to 
KS2. Reception and KS1 joined the online Cyber Security assembly from Tech She Can. 
Everyone took part in activities relating to the theme. EYFS and KS1 focused on people and 
content online that might be trying to ‘trick’ us and who our trusted adults are so we know 
who to talk to if something bothers us online. KS2 focused on spotting what is and is not a 
scam. 
 

There are many resources from the Safer internet centre to support you in protecting your 
family online,  please take a look at their Tips for Parents and Carers: Keeping you and your 
loved ones safe online here https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-
day-2025/tips-for-parents-and-carers 

There are also many useful resources on Everyday Digital which has been developed by Parent 
Zone to help families develop great media literacy skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pupil Voice:  
What have we learnt from our Internet Safety Day lessons? 

 

 
 

 
 

 

“Never give personal 
information such as passwords 

and addresses”, Oak Class 
 

“If a site doesn’t look right, 
block it or ask an adult to 

block it”, Barfield Class 
 

“Don’t trust messages 
from people you don’t 

know”, Dahl Class 
 

“Don’t click on the 
link just in case”, 

Henry Class 
 

 

“Not everything we see 
online is true”, 

Nightingale Class 
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